
County Council
Cabinet Member Report

6 October 2016

Report of the Cabinet Member 
Resources and Asset Management 

I have been asked to report, by Councillor Greenslade, 
 
“.........Future use of the Civic Centre car park at Barnstaple.”

Civic Centre Car Park (Barnstaple).

A number of spaces (to be determined) will be retained for use by Taw 
View staff and visitors. The remainder of the parking area will be 
included within the proposed sale of the Tower Block.
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